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Hillsborough!
To all of my staff, poll workers, community partners 
and local media – thank you for another successful and 
engaging election cycle. Here are some highlights from 
the General Election.

Thank You,
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the last word
Thank you for reading this newsletter and staying engaged in our community and 
our democracy. I want to wish everyone a very happy holiday season!

the flip side VoteHillsborough.gov

Hey Kids! Here’s What We Are Asking You to Do

Planning to Vote By Mail in 2023/2024?

If you’re in elementary or middle school, I want you to enter 
our VoteHillsborough contest to design a new Future Voter 
sticker. Your artwork should be patriotic, inspiring and fun  
– a reminder to others that you will participate in our 
democracy when you get older. Finalists will get prizes and 
if you’re a grand prize winner, your design will be made 
into stickers that we give out to young people throughout 
Hillsborough County. 

Visit VoteHillsborough.gov/VHContests for all of the details.

Due to state legislative changes, Vote By Mail requests now 
expire after each General Election. If you want to vote by mail in 
upcoming 2023 municipal elections or in our 2024 elections, you 
must submit a new Vote By Mail request. 

Visit VoteHillsborough.gov/VoteByMail to request your 
ballots. We are happy to deliver the election to you!
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Some Feedback From Our Voters

“The website is incredibly well done (not always the 
case with gov sites) and easy to navigate. I was able 
to easily track my vote by mail ballot through being 
counted and to quickly find an early voting site for 
my husband last week!” – Ashley

“Many thanks for all you and your office do 
concerning the elections. I just received a text 
notifying me that my General Election ballot 
was received...receiving this notification allows 
me to rest assured that my voice will be heard.”
– Janet

“...it was an honor to observe a professional and efficient team 
committed to ensuring Hillsborough County citizens are part of 
a fair elections process.” – Poll Watcher

“Congratulations on a well run mid term election!!! 
I voted by mail and it was so easy!” 
– Norma
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